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Announcement   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Product discontinuation                      February 2022 
 

 
IDEC would like to inform you that we are discontinuing some BN series Terminal Blocks. 
Details are as follows:  
 

1. Products to be discontinued, replacements  

     
BN40W  BNH40W 

Discontinued Suggested Replacement  

BN40W BN50W 

BNH40W BNH50W 

BNC330 No replacement 

 
BN40W 
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BNH40W  

 
 
 
 
2. Schedule - Discontinued Immediately  
 
 
For any questions or concerns, please visit us online at us.idec.com or email support@idec.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 For more information, call 800-262-IDEC (4332) • 1175 Elko Drive Sunnyvale, CA 94089 • Fax: (408) 745-5258 • www.us.idec.com 


